

INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR PERIODIC TEST-I (2023 – 24) SUBJECT: ENGLISH CLASS- V SET –A

Date of Exam: 23-05-2023 Time Allotted: 40 Minutes

Max. Marks: 20

(Note: This question paper consists of 2 printed pages. Please check that you have all the pages.)

SECTION A – READING

Q1. Read the passage carefully and answer <u>ANY FOUR</u> of the questions that follow:

 $(1 \times 4 = 4)$

The Internet is the greatest invention of the 20th century, giving users tremendous power and transforming the world we live in. With free access to every kind of information known to mankind, Googling and Facebooking have become commonplace daily activities. Children and teenagers all over the world use the Internet on a regular basis, most often for online games, finding information on topics of interest, or browsing for fun. However, one of the main dangers for children using the Internet is inappropriate access to information and the risk of befriending strangers who may pose a danger to them.

We can help children navigate the online world safely while still benefiting from the tremendous resources and opportunities the Internet offers. It's crucial for parents, educators, and society as a whole to be proactive in promoting digital literacy and online safety to protect our children from potential harm.

- i. What have become commonplace daily activities?
- ii. Pick the word from the passage which means 'dependable'.
- iii. What is the main danger related with the use of internet? [Choose the correct answer]
 - A) wastage of food and water
 - B) growing tall and healthy
 - C) inappropriate access to information
 - D) missing school
- iv. How can we help children?
- v. Why should we be critical users of the internet?

SECTION B – WRITING AND GRAMMAR

Q2. Write a paragraph on ANY ONE of the topics given below in about 60 to 80 words.

 $(3 \times 1 = 3)$

My favourite character from a book. **OR** Importance of playing outdoor games.

Q3. Do as directed: [Attempt **ANY FOUR** of the following questions.]

 $(1 \times 4 = 4)$

i. Underline the subject and circle the object in the sentence given below. The teacher gave the students a test.

ii. Choose the correct determiner to fill in the blank.This dog is from one of special breeds.A. a B. an C. the D. is	
 iii. Identify the sentences that have both a subject and an object. A. He is walking to the park. B. Dancing in the rain. C. My mother packed my lunch box. D. Watching the sunset. i. (A) and (B) ii. (B) and (C) iii. (A) and (C) iv. (A) and (D) 	
iv. Complete the given sentence using the determiners given in the bracket. mangoes here are much better thanmangoes on the table. (this, these tables of the chief in the following sentences)	e,those)
v. Underline the object in the following sentences.A. Sima read a book.B. The pen is on the desk.	
Q4. Choose the correct phrase. means 'understood something important from an unpleasant experiment (Learned his lesson, Rapid of lightening)	(1×1=1) erience'
SECTION C-LITERATURE	
Q5. Read the given extract and answer the questions that follow: 'Anyway, it ended up at our home in Dehra, and seemed to do quite well in the subtropical climate. It looked similar to both a turkey and an ostrich, but it was bigger than the first and smaller than the second—about five feet in height i. Where was the author's home? A) Dubai B) Dehra C) Singapore D) Africa	(1×3=3
ii. Pick an antonym for the word 'similar'.A) same B) unlike C) matched D) confident	
iii. Dehra seemed to be quite well during [Complete the sentence]	
Q6. Write the meaning and frame sentence with the given word: (ANY ONE) i. amaze ii. squeal	(2×1=2)
Q7. Answer ANY TWO of the following questions briefly: i. Who according to the speaker can be seen during a windy night? ii. How has the baby elephant learned its lesson? iii. At what time of the night does the man rides the horse?	1½×2=3



INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR PERIODIC TEST-I (2023 – 24) SUBJECT: ENGLISH CLASS- V SET –B

Date of Exam: 23-05-2023 Time Allotted: 40 Minutes

Time Allotted: 40 Minutes Max. Marks: 20

(Note: This question paper consists of 2 printed pages. Please check that you have all the pages.)

SECTION A – READING

Q1. Read the passage carefully and answer <u>ANY FOUR</u> of the questions that follow:

 $(1 \times 4 = 4)$

The Internet is the greatest invention of the 20th century, giving users tremendous power and transforming the world we live in. With free access to every kind of information known to mankind, Googling and Facebooking have become commonplace daily activities. Children and teenagers all over the world use the Internet on a regular basis, most often for online games, finding information on topics of interest, or browsing for fun. However, one of the main dangers for children using the Internet is inappropriate access to information and the risk of befriending strangers who may pose a danger to them.

We can help children navigate the online world safely while still benefiting from the tremendous resources and opportunities the Internet offers. It's crucial for parents, educators, and society as a whole to be proactive in promoting digital literacy and online safety to protect our children from potential harm.

- i. How can we help children?
- ii. What is the main danger related with the use of internet? [Choose the correct answer]
 - A) wastage of food and water
 - B) growing tall and healthy
 - C) inappropriate access to information
 - D) missing school
- iii. Pick the word from the passage which means 'dependable'.
- iv. Why should we be critical users of the internet?
- v. What have become commonplace daily activities?

SECTION B – WRITING AND GRAMMAR

Q2. Write a paragraph on ANY ONE of the topics given below in about 60 to 80 words.

 $(3 \times 1 = 3)$

My favourite character from a book. **OR** Importance of playing outdoor games.

Q3. Do as directed: [Attempt ANY FOUR of the following questions.]

 $(1 \times 4 = 4)$

i.Underline the subject and circle the object in the sentence given below. She watched the sunset.

-	I am oldest in my family.	
	A. the B. an C. a D. is	
	 iii. Identify the sentences that have both a subject and an object. A. She is walking to the park. B. Playing in the rain. C. My father packed my lunch box. D. Watching the sunset. i. (A) and (B) ii. (B) and (C) iii. (A) and (C) iv. (A) and (D) 	
	iv. Complete the given sentence using the determiners given in the bracket.	
	apples here are much better thanapples on the table. (this, these	, those)
	v. Underline the object in the following sentences.A. Ashok read a book.B. The basket is on the table.	
Q4.	. Choose the correct phrase. means 'too different from the others'. (Learned his lesson, O	(1×1=1) out of place)
	SECTION C-LITERATURE	
Q 5.	Anyway, it ended up at our home in Dehra, and seemed to do quite well in the subtropical climate. It looked similar to both a turkey and an ostrich, but it was bigger than the first and smaller than the second—about five feet in he	(1×3=3) eight'.
	i. Dehra seemed to be quite well during [Complete the sentence	e]
	ii. Pick an antonym for the word 'similar'.A) same B) unlike C) matched D) confident	
	iii. Where was the author's home?A) Dubai B) Dehra C) Singapore D) Africa	
Q6.	Write the meaning and frame sentence with the given word: (ANY ONE) i. amaze ii. gaze	(2×1=2)
Q7.	i. Answer ANY TWO of the following questions briefly: i. At what time of the night does the man rides the horse? ii. Who according to the speaker can be seen during a windy night? iii. How has the baby elephant learned its lesson?	(1½×2=3)
